
Dear Incoming Art Students, 

Please visit our Welcome Week page to view the Art Department's events for undergraduate 
students at http://www.arts.uci.edu/student-affairs-welcome-week.   On this page, you will also 
find a Welcome Letter from the Art Department Chair, Kevin Appel.  

Please pay careful attention to the undergraduate meetings on Monday morning, September 
23 (New Student Convocation and the New Undergraduate Students Meeting with the Dean, 
Undergraduate Associate Dean, and Student Affairs). 

***The undergraduate meeting from 4:00 – 5:00 PM on Monday afternoon, September 23 in Winifred 
Smith Hall is mandatory for new ART majors. 

We will also be providing light refreshments to our new students in the courtyard in front of the 
Contemporary Arts Center (CAC) on Wednesday, September 25, from 11:30AM - 12:45PM.  We will 
be inviting our Arts student clubs and organizations to attend our Arts Involvement Fair, so you 
won’t want to miss it! 

Please also remember to like the Department of Art’s Facebook page 
(https://www.facebook.com/uciart), as well as our Student Affairs Facebook page 
(https://www.facebook.com/CTSAStudentAffairs)  for information about scholarships, job 
opportunities, events, etc. 

Please let us know if you have any questions.  We will have designated hours for walk-ins (no 
appointments) during Welcome Week to answer scheduling questions. We look forward to seeing 
you all in the fall! 

Best, 

 

Amy L. Kim, M. Ed. 
Director of Student Affairs 
Claire Trevor School of the Arts 
University of California, Irvine 
https://www.arts.uci.edu/student-affairs-office 
https://www.facebook.com/CTSAStudentAffairs/ 
Appointments: https://appointments.web.uci.edu/  
Arts Chat: https://alive5.com/Nrv33ou 
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